
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
June 6, 2024, 8:05 a.m. 

 
The Board of Emmet County Road Commissioners will hold a public hearing at its offices at 2265 E. 
Hathaway Road, Harbor Springs, MI 49740 at 8:05 a.m., Thursday, June 6, 2024, for the purpose of 
discussing the proposed improvements to the following road in Pleasantview and Center Township: 
 

•  Robinson Road – Starting +/- 1600’ west of Palmer Road then easterly 8000’ (1.52 miles) 
 
Trenching, HMA Base Crushing and Shaping, Road Obliteration, Curve Relocation, Excavation, 

Embankment, Culverts and other drainage improvements, Aggregate Base, HMA Paving, Guardrail 

Upgrades, Shoulder Gravel, Pavement Markings, Traffic Control and Restoration efforts. 

 
Written comments must be received prior to the public hearing at 2265 E. Hathaway Road, Harbor 
Springs, MI 49740, or by email to bshank@emmetcrc.org 
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